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Burke, Ruth A

From: George Seaver <george@oceanorganics.com>

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 8:53 AM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms; David Noyes

Subject: land based aquaculture

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am writing in support of the Belfast land based aquaculture project being pursued by Nordic Aquaculture farms.  

 

I am a business owner in Waldoboro which will soon be the location of a land based Eel growing facility.  I am also in the 

natural fertilizer business and know that there is an opportunity to make fertilizer from the waste stream of any land 

based aquaculture operation, and know, as you do, that converting that waste stream into a valuable agricultural 

product instead of allowing it to become water pollution from the more traditional cage grown salmon will be a big win 

for the environment. 

 

The Waldoboro Business Park is also the location where a land based Oyster operation is located.   

 

Thank you for considering my input. 

 

George Seaver 

Waldoboro Business Park and Ocean Organics Corp 

Waldoboro, Maine 


